Netaji Mahavidyalaya,
Arambagh, Hooghly

Notice

It is notified for information of all concerned that our college is going to organize a
‘Tree Plantation programme’ to celebrate “Bon Mahotsav” on 29.07.2021 at
11 a.m. The said programme will be conducted by Environmental Science dept. of
our college in collaboration with Hariharpur Friends of Environment.

All interested inmates of our college are requested to attend the same.

(Dr. A.\K.De)
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